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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL SUBMITTING THE CANDIDACY 
OF ITS DELEGATION IN ELECTIONS FOR A MEMBER OF THE MANAGEMENT 
BOARD OF THE INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION 
AND DEVELOPMENT ( IACD) FOR THE 2022-2024 TERM
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PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL
TO THE 
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No. 316


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the OAS General Secretariat (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development) and has the honor to submit the nomination of Brazil for membership on the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD), for the 2022-2024 term.

Brazil’s candidacy reflects the importance that Brazil itself attaches to the Organization’s integral development agenda as well as to the work of the IACD. It furthermore demonstrates the conviction that Brazil can continue to contribute to the full implementation of the Management Board’s mandate.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., September 26, 2022CIDRP03707E04
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